Ey

Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

amember of the dti group

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
(Notice 74 of 2019)

Financial Accountability Supplement (FAS)
02 December 2019

Please note that the Financial Accountability Supplement service is currently experiencing
technical challenges.

Please be assured that the problem is receiving our urgent attention.

CIPC apologises for any inconvenience caused and trust that you will find this in order.

Yours sincerely,

\@

/IZT Management

02/12/2019




